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"A gentleman does not motor about after dark.” -- Joseph Lucas, attrib.

by Tenry Trovato & Pat Cashman

English Motoring Club members gave a good
account of themselves recently at the 9th Annual
“Sports Cars at Tannehill” conclave in McCalla, Ala.,
and at the 8th Annual Pensacola Beach Bash in Santa
Rosa Island, Fla. These were hosted by the
Birmingham Sports Car Club and the Panhandle
British Car Association respectively.

At the Alabama event, which was open to sports
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cars of every nationality, Matt Cook’s 1977 MGB
received the “Best British” award, while Mark Toney’s
1974 MGB captured third place in a combined chrome
bumper/rubber bumper MGB class.

At Santa Rosa Island, Matt Cool’s 1977 MGB took
the “Ladies’ Choice” award. John Simmers’ 1969 MGC-
GT won first place in the MGC/MGC GT category, and
Matt Cook garnered a first in the MGB 1974 to 1977

class. Mark Toney’s 1974 MGB was awarded second
place in the MGB/MGB GT chrome bumper class.

We congratulate our members for their good show-
ing and thank the Birmingham Sports Car Club and

' Panhandle British Car Association for sponsoring two

stellar events.




